
All waste containers should be stored 
within the boundary of your property 

and presented at the kerbside no 
earlier than 7pm the night before 

collection.

If you continue to store your container 
on the public highway we may look 

to remove the bin or take enforcement 
action which will include a Fixed 

Penalty Notice. 

This tag can be recycled
This tag can be recycled

Please STOP storing  
your waste container 

on the public highway.

Scan this QR 
code for more 
information 
on waste 
enforcement 


